
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – AUGUST 20, 2001  

PROPERTY TAX RELIEF FOR HERITAGE PROPERTIES 

Recommendation 

The Commissioner of Corporate Services/City Treasurer recommends: 

That the following report be received for information purposes; and 

That a copy of this report be forwarded to Heritage Vaughan. 

Purpose 

The purpose of the report is to advise Members of Council that the Province is considering 
property tax relief for heritage properties and that the City of Vaughan had requested an 
opportunity to provide input.  

Background - Analysis and Options 

Attached is a letter from the Ministry of Finance inviting Vaughan staff to provide input and assist 
in the development of a tax relief mechanism for heritage properties. 
 
Staff support the concept of providing property tax relief for heritage buildings. They represent a 
part of the history of the community and add to its character and atmosphere. Heritage properties 
are subject to strict guidelines and generally experience extraordinary costs associated with their 
restoration and maintenance. 

Conclusion 

Property tax relief for heritage properties offers a number of potential benefits for the City of 
Vaughan including: 
 
1.  Preservation of Downtown Cores - This has been a concern to Council in the past, and  
  many of these areas contain heritage properties. This proposed legislation may provide  
  Council with an opportunity to address this issue. 
 
2.  Encourages Preservation of Heritage Properties – In a rapidly expanding City such as  
  Vaughan it is often difficult to preserve heritage properties. This provides the City with  
  another tool. 

Attachments 

Letter from the Ministry of Finance  

Report prepared by: 

Clayton D. Harris, Commissioner of Corporate Services, ext. 8475 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Clayton D. Harris, CA 
Commissioner of Corporate Services/City Treasurer 



 

 

 


